
Dear PSBA Members, 

The Pennsylvania School Bus Association takes pride in promoting school bus safety around our state. We 

work together with school bus contractors, state legislators and federal agencies to make sure that safety is 

the number one priority in the school bus transportation community. The PSBA is excited to provide you with 

materials to use in your own neighborhoods and communities to promote safety on the school bus.  This 

School Bus Safety Activity & Coloring Book can be used at Kindergarten Registration, Back to School nights, 

community events, school activities and many other events. We encourage you to add the name of your 

company to the front page before printing to introduce yourself to new families and as a reminder to families 

who have been riding your school buses for generations.   

 

Also throughout the coloring book are opportunities to add your company name to the school bus images as 

demonstrated below. We hope this activity book covers multiple safety rules that are important to stress to 

our students and that you find them useful as a tool to integrate within your company. 

CONTRACTOR NAME HERE 

CONTRACTOR NAME HERE 

CONTRACTOR NAME HERE 


